
 
 

 

 
 
22 July 2021 
 
 
 
Planning Department  
Monash  City Council  
293 Springvale Road 
Glen Waverley VIC 3150 
 
 
By email: mail@monash.vic.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
VCAT PROCEEDING NO. P221/2021 
517 HIGH STREET ROAD MT WAVERLEY 

We act for Chinh Mai, the Applicant for Review in respect of the above proceeding, listed to be heard 
on 1 September 2021. 
The Applicant seeks to amend the application in this proceeding pursuant to s127 and cl 64 of Schedule 
1 of the Victorian Civil & Administrative Tribunal Act 1998.  

Accordingly, we enclose copies of the following: 

1. VCAT PNPE9 Form A - ‘Notice of an Amendment of an Application’; 

2. A written statement describing the changes made to the application plans and the reasons 
for these changes; and 

3. A copy of the amended plans and other relevant documentation. 

We confirm that all parties and persons who were originally notified have been served, as appropriate.  

The electronic versions of the above documents can be uploading to Council’s website. 

Please contact Andrew Gray on 0419 518613 or on andrew@graykinnane.com.au if you have any 
queries on this matter. 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Andrew Gray  
GrayKinnane 
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